
Hull Harbor Management Committee 
Town Hall, 253 Atlantic Ave.   

Hull, MA 02045 (781) 925-2000 
 

Meeting Minutes for February 13, 2006 
 

 
In Attendance:  Myron Smith, Chairman; David Ray, Vice Chairman; Jay Fleck, Clerk; Sally 

Chisholm, Bill McKeon,  
 
The meeting of the Hull Harbor Management Committee (HHMC) was called to order at 7:10 PM in the 
2nd floor meeting room of Hull Town Hall on Tuesday February 13, 2006 by Chairman Smith 
 
Old Business: 
The meeting minutes for the January 22, 2006 meeting were approved on a unanimous vote. Motion by 
Mr. Ray and seconded by Ms. Chisholm. 
 
Fuel Depot:  The members present reviewed and edited the letter composed regarding the proposed fuel 
depot at Pemberton Pier.  Edited versions were emailed to members that were not present and the letter 
was to be sent to the Board of Selectman and Town Manager during the week of February 13, 2006 as 
edited. 
 
Boat Ramp:  Mr. McKeon advised the members he was still trying to verify if Jack Sheppard from the 
Public Access Board would be attending the next meeting of the HHMC on February 27, 2006. 
 
New Business: 
Mr. Ray brought up a discussion on defining the goals of the HHMC.  Other members added to the 
discussion with items they would like to review, with Public Access to the waterfront being a main 
topic.  The members though it would be important to work on signage and identifying walkways that the 
citizens might not know are public because of the proximity to residences.  The issue will be discussed 
further at a later meeting. 
 
Adjournment:  Mr. Fleck made a motion to adjourn the meeting which was seconded by Mr. Ray.  A 
unanimous vote was taken to adjourn and the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 PM. 
 
 
 
   

 
 

 


